
 
 
 
From: Nadine Skye-Davis  
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 10:32 AM 
To: City Council <citycouncil@hermosabch.org> 
Cc: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: Agenda Item 7.a Role of EPAC 
 
I'd just like to offer a quick voice of support for the recommendation in the Staff Report on the Role of 
EPAC. I believe an open discussion of our city's direction regarding emergency preparedness would be 
valuable to all involved. 
I had planned to be at the meeting tonight to voice my support in person, but I'm still working the 
sheltering operation associated wth the Woolsey Fire. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nadine Skye-Davis 
Commissioner 
Emergency Preparedness Advisory Commission 
City of Hermosa Beach 
Nskye-Davis@hermosabch.org 

90254ey Drive, Hermosa Beach, CA Vall 1315  
310.871.5543 
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